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April Business Meeting 
 

Our business meeting for April is Thursday, 11 
April 2019 at 6:30 pm, Kiln Library.   

We currently have 42 members! We look forward to 
quilting another year with our returning members, 
and we hope that our new members feel very 
welcome to our group.  We look forward to quilting 
and learning with you!   
 

Bay Oaks Shirts – “Last Call” 
If you ordered a Bay Oaks T-Shirt and have not 
paid yet, please bring that to Venessa on Thursday.  
Checks can be made to “Bay Oaks Quilt Guild”.   
 
If you have not ordered a shirt, but want to, you 
may also order and pay on Thursday.  Venessa will 
be going to the vendor on Friday morning to put the 
order into production, so this is the “last call”. 
 

 

Quilt Show Entry Forms Due 
Thursday, April 11 

 
If you have not already submitted your entry forms 
for the quilt show to Therese Springer, Thursday is 
the deadline! 
 
Please have 2 copies of your entry form per quilt 
and one photo (can be printed on computer 
paper…just needs to be adequate to positively 
match entry form to your quilt.  Measurements are 
critical to help us determine displays…make sure 
you have them on the form! 
 

Ad Forms Due Thursday, April 11 
 
If you have not already turned in your ads, please 
do so by Thursday.  If you have and still owe 
Venessa information for an ad, please follow up 
with her as soon as possible.  Program will be 
submitted for production soon! 
 

 
April Block of the 
Month drawing on 

Thursday, April 11! 
 
Have you made your triad Churn 

Dash block yet?  Just a couple of days left! Don’t 
forget to bring for Thursday’s drawing!   
 
 

Upcoming Sit-N-Sew Dates 
 
For those unfamiliar, we have monthly sit-n-sews at 
the Kiln library on designated Saturdays.  This is 
time set aside to bring whatever you’d like to work 
on and sew in the company of other members.  It 
starts around 9 in the morning, and they usually 
wrap up by about 3pm.  You can come for any 
portion of the time…this is a flexible, stress-free 
day! You can bring lunch and/or snacks or make a 
food run (there’s a subway just north and Ward’s 
south).  If you can make these occasionally, it’s 
great fellowship and fun!  The upcoming Sit-N-Sew 
dates are:  

April 13 
May 18 

 

Upcoming Program Nights 
 

April: Quilt Turn-In for Show 
Be sure your quilts are sleeved and have tags! 
 
May:  Burrito Pillowcase (Joy) – Brenda’s House 
project 
 

Quilt Show – May 10-11 
 

The big event is almost here! I want to thank each 
and every one of you for your dedication to this 
event.  This event enables us to provide learning 
opportunities to our membership and the means to 
serve our community through charitable donations.   
 
 



                                                

 

Azalea City Quilt Guild’s Show 
May 3rd & 4th 

 

 
 

2019 Festival of Quilts, “Fantasy of Quilts” 
Abba Shrine Center, 7701 Hitt Rd, Mobile, AL 

Admission $7, Free Parking 
Opportunity Quilt: Floral Fantasy tickets $1 ea/6 for 

$5; for more info:  azaleacityquiltersguild.org 
 

Handy Quilter’s Tips 

Low-cost rotary blades:  Harbor freight carries 
blades for a fraction of the cost! Theirs are “carpet 
cutting blades”.  They are available to fit our quilting 
rotary cutters and work well. 

Recycle batting scraps:  pieces of leftover batting 
make great Swiffer floor duster refills.  Also, larger 
pieces can be butted together and zig-zag stitched for 
use in quilts! Waste not, want not!  

Got News? 

Email us at bayoaksquiltguild.ms@gmail.com  
Newsletters online at www.bayoaksquiltguild.com  


